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Board of Public Works: 

 

The La Crosse Fire Department is in an emergent need for repairs at the Sta�on 1 loca�on (726 5th Ave S). Repairs are 
needed in four apparatus bays, which includes design and asbestos abatement for the interior tunnel lids and exterior 
spot pavement repairs. We have received a bid from Fowler & Hammer for $91,500. Funding for this request will be 
provided by Capital Project budgets (both previous and pending). 

 

Thank you. 


